
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Agencies May Apply for  
Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Community Services Program 

St. Charles County, MO is seeking applications to address community services needs in St Charles Urban County. St. Charles 
County Missouri’s Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) program is based upon a federally recognized “urban 
county” consisting of cities of St. Charles, St. Peters, St. Paul, Wentzville, Lake St. Louis, Weldon Spring, Cottleville, New 
Melle, Dardenne Prairie, and unincorporated St. Charles County.  Proposed projects and services utilizing these CDBG funds 
are limited to the “urban county” residents in these areas. Agencies may apply for funding in the following categories:  

• Homeless/AIDS Patients Programs 
• Senior Services 
• Services for Persons with Disabilities 
• Legal Services 
• Youth Services 
• Substance Abuse Services 
• Services for victims of domestic violence, dating violence, sexual assault or stalking 
• Employment Training 
• Crime Awareness/Prevention 
• Fair Housing Activities 
• Tenant/Landlord Counseling 
• Child Care Services 
• Health Services 
• Services for Abused and Neglected Children 
• Mental Health Services 
• Security Deposits 
• Housing Counseling 
• Neighborhood Cleanups 
• Food Banks 
• Housing Information and Referral Services 

More information on these eligible activities, please see CDBG assisted public service activities table. 

The total amount of funding is $10,000 (for one agency) for one program. Up to 10% of funding may be spent for 
program administration. Funding may be used to serve eligible households with up to 80% AMI.  
 
The Community Assistance Board will review complete applications and recommend funding allocations based on the 
guidelines set forth in the notice and based on unmet need, agency capacity and experience in administering programs 
under the Community Development Block Grant Program. 

 
The deadline for application submittal is 11:59 pm on Thursday, December 16, 2021.  
 
The application documents should be uploaded online. Please see instructions for online application.  
Questions regarding the CDBG  program may be directed to Kathleen Thompson at 636-949- 32 14 or Email 
Kathleen.Thompson@stcharlescitymo.gov 

https://www.sccmo.org/DocumentCenter/View/17902/CDBG-Public-Services---Eligible-Activities
https://www.sccmo.org/DocumentCenter/View/17902/CDBG-Public-Services---Eligible-Activities
https://www.sccmo.org/558/Community-Assistance-Board
https://www.citizenserve.com/Portal/PortalController?Action=showApplyPermitPage&type=Development&ctzPagePrefix=Portal_&installationID=165
https://www.citizenserve.com/Portal/PortalController?Action=showApplyPermitPage&type=Development&ctzPagePrefix=Portal_&installationID=165
https://www.sccmo.org/DocumentCenter/View/17901/Instructions-for-online-CAB-application
https://www.sccmo.org/DocumentCenter/View/17901/Instructions-for-online-CAB-application
mailto:wanthony@sccmo.org
file://scc/fileshare/CommDev/GRANTS/CAB%20-%20Homeless%20Indigent/2022%20CAB%20-%20Homeless%20&%20Indigent/2021-2022%20Applications/Application%20posting/Kathleen.Thompson@stcharlescitymo.gov

